
 

Interwest Construction Inc. (ICI) continued clearing trees in 

preparation for the new bridge installation at Canyon Creek, MP 10, 

and completed clearing of trees at the locations of the Engineered 

Log Jams at approximately MP 4.5. 

 

Next week, ICI will complete clearing trees for this year and will 

continue installation of erosion control measures, temporary 

signage and additional site preparation for the Canyon Creek bridge 

construction to begin later in April. 

Please visit the project website at the link below for more 

information about this project. 
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Impacts to Traffic: 

• Temporary Traffic Control includes 1 lane flagger setups at the 

locations listed above on Upper Hoh River Road.  

• Expect delays up to 30 minutes through the project limits (MP 3 

through MP 11) between 7:00am and 4:00pm, weekdays.  

• Olympic National Park and businesses along Upper Hoh River 

Road will remain accessible at all times during construction. 

highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/wa/jeff-91420-1
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Clearing of trees at Canyon Creek. Many of the larger logs will be 
reused as part of the Engineered Log Jams   

An example of a location along Upper Hoh River Road where the 
Engineered Log Jams will be installed to prevent bank erosion. 


